Our Ref: ABP-304028-19

An
Bord
Pleanala

Jason Kenny

Bon Secours Hospital Limerick
George'’s Quay

Limerick

Date: 10th June 2019

Re: 10 year permission for opera site re-development including a mixed use scheme of primarily
offices, supported by a range of retail and non-retail services, cafes/restaurants, licenced premises,
apart-hotel, civic/cultural uses (including a city library in the existing town hall), residential,
refurbishment of existing protected buildings and open space.

Site bounded by Michael Street, Ellen Street, Rutland Street, Patrick Street and Bank Place, Limerick.

Dear Sir,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

A receipt for the fee [odged is enclosed.

Please note that the proposed development shall not be carried out unless the Board has approved it
or approved it with conditions.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned
officer of the Board.

Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Kieran So%e‘sé

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737107

Teil Tel (01) 858 8100

Glao Altigil LoCall 1890 275 175
Facs Fax (01) 872 2684 64 Sraid Maoilbhride 64 Marlborough Street
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BON SECOURS HOSPITAL LIMERICK

at Barringtons
AN BORD PLEANALA

The Secretary
An Board Pleanala 2 9 MAY 2019
64 Marlborough Street LTR DATED FROM
Dublin 1 LDG-

ABP-
28% May 2019

RE: An Board Pleanala Case Reference PL 91 .304028. Limerick City and County Council 10 year
permission for opera site re-development including a mixed use scheme of primarily offices,
supported by a range of retail and non-retail services, cafes/restaurants, licenced premises,
apart-hotel, civic/cultural uses (including a city library in the existing town hall), residential,
refurbishment of existing protected buildings and open space at the site bounded by Michael
Street, Ellen Street, Rutland Street, Patrick Street and Bank Place, Limerick

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of Bon Secours Hospital Limerick at Barringtons we wish to note that we have
examined the plans and supporting documentation associated with the above application and
consider it to be an excellent development in the ongoing regeneration of Limerick City.

Bon Secours Hospital Limerick at Barringtons is one of the largest employer in the locality, and
located directly across from the proposed development, we see the new services and facilities
being provided as part of the development as complementary to our services and key to

maintaining a vibrant business community in a city centre environment.

In this context we wish to express our full support for the application

Yours Sincerely

AN BORD PLEANALA
we 016242 15
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Hospital Manager,

Bon Secours Hospital Limerick at Barringtons




